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To: Ron Resnick
President, WiMAX Forum

Subject: IMT-2000 submission from IEEE 802.16 to ITU-R

Dear Ron,

Thanks for your liaison statement (IEEE L802.16-06/027) and for your development of material to support the IEEE
802.16 submission for inclusion in Recommendation ITU-R M.1457 (IMT-2000).

This week, during IEEE 802.16’s Session #46, we have developed a contribution to ITU-R Working Party 8F
for a proposed new IMT-2000 terrestrial radio interface intended for inclusion in Recommendation ITU-R
M.1457 based on IEEE Std 802.16.

This contribution (IEEE L802.16-06/031) contains the following:

• Submission cover sheet,
• Proposed text for inclusion in M.1457
• Partially filled out M.1225 Annex A RTT description template (A.1.1 & A.1.2)

We have also reviewed the intermediate draft of the supporting material from the WiMAX Forum. As you will
observe from review of our document (L802.16-06/031), our contribution refers to the radio interface as
“IP-OFDMA”. We suggest that you adjust your input accordingly. We anticipate that the WiMAX Forum
contribution in general will be consistent with the attached IEEE contribution.

We kindly request a copy of the final submission from WiMAX Forum to ITU-R for our reference.

Sincerely,

Roger Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access

http://WirelessMAN.org
roger
WirelessMAN

http://ieee802.org/16/liaison/docs/L80216-06_027.pdf
http://ieee802.org/16/liaison/docs/L80216-06_031.pdf

